
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2025 

Senator John Fonfara                               Representative Maria Horn  

Senate Co-Chair                                                 House Co-Chair 

Finance, Revenue, and Bonding Committee   Finance, Revenue, and Bonding Committee  

LOB Room 3700     LOB Room 3700 

 

 

Re: SB-940 - AAA bonds of the state for Brownfield remediation at a site in the town of Ledyard 

 

I hope this letter finds you well at the start of the 2025 legislative session.  

I am writing to respectfully request that you hold a public hearing for authorizing bonds in principle 

amounts not exceeding in the aggregate $750,000 for the purpose of brownfield remediation at the site of 

a contaminated garage in the town of Ledyard. 

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request. Please don't hesitate to contact me with any 

questions. I look forward to working with you again this session. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine A. Osten 

State Senator, 19th District 

 


